
Welcome to The NOVAS
Norfolk Video Awards for Schools

Norfolk ICT Team’s alternative to the Oscar film awards and
Becta’s ICT in Practice Digital awards.

Do you have access to a digital camera? 

Do you have access to software that can make a movie?

If so, this is the opportunity for your children to produce 
a digital video that could turn them into

SuperNOVAS
Sounds good?

Then register your interest by emailing Anne Mitchell at
anne.mitchell@norfolk.gov.uk
by Friday 31st March 2006

Full information and an entry form can be downloaded from Esinet on this link
www.norfolkesinet.org.uk/pages/viewpage.asp?uniqid=4026  
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